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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS











SAMPLE DISTRICT DEPUTY COUNCIL MEETING VISITATION REMARKS








District Deputies should try to attend council meetings as often as possible, at least every other month. 





The “Method of Conducting a Council Meeting” (#1937) calls for a report to the general membership by the District Deputy. Below is a suggested outline of remarks for use during your District Deputy Report.





Your remarks should be brief and to the point, highlighting the items listed below. In the interest of keeping the council meeting agenda on schedule, in most instances it is recommended that your remarks not exceed five minutes in length.








DISTRICT DEPUTY REMARKS OUTLINE





	*  Evaluate membership status





	    -  Provide a district membership update


	    -  Analyze progress toward council quotas/goals


	    -  Announce Admission, Formation and Knighting Degrees scheduled


	    -  Explain current Supreme Council campaign specifics





	*  Highlight information from recent issues of month District Deputy


	    Reminder and Knightline/Program Supplement





	*  Review checklist of important dates/calendar of events





	    -  Supreme Council


	    -  State Council


	    -  District 
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